
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• Barton Health’s Medical Imaging Department
has  been  awarded  a  three-year  term  of
accreditation  by  the  American  College  of
Radiology.

•  Squaw  Valley  Institute’s  Monthly  Movie  Night  Series  in
partnership with the Tahoe Art Haus Cinema begins Sept. 20
with  “Wild  Reverence”  about  the  plight  of  the  American
steelhead. There will be 6pm and 9pm showings, with a director
Q&A to follow. For more info and to buy tickets, go online.

• The annual Tahoe Sierra Century Bike Ride is Sept. 13 with
riders  using  highways  89,  267  and  28,  along  with  surface
streets. There are 30-, 60- and 100-mile routes, all starting
and ending at Squaw Valley. Motorists are reminded to “share
the  road”  with  cyclists  and  maintain  at  least  3  feet  of
distance when passing.

• To track the fall color progression this season in the
Eastern Sierra, go online.

• Gov. Jerry Brown issued a proclamation declaring September
as California Wine Month and encourages tourists from around
the world to come “sample our vintages and enjoy the many
other attractions that our several distinct wine regions have
to offer.”
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